Jane Rasely

From: Kelly Tayara

Sent: Tuesday, January 3, 2017 8:01 AM

To: Brendan Curran

Cc: Jane Rasely; Lara Lant

Subject: PRR: PLN50667 SUB

Attachments: Preliminary Plat of Madison Grove Rev1 Dec7 2016.pdf; 5326 wetland delineation 112816.pdf

Hello Mr. Curran,
Please find attached the wetland report and revised plat.

Thank you,

" CITY OF
\ & BAINBRIDGE

P [SLAND
KELLY TAYARA
Planner

www.bainbridgewa.gov
facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/
206.780.3787 (office) 206.780.3750 (Planning Department)

From: Brendan Curran [mailto:brencurran@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, December 30, 2016 10:22 AM

To: Kelly Tayara <ktayara@bainbridgewa.gov>
Subject: PLN50667 SUB

Hi Kelly,

My name is Brendan Curran and [ am a homeowner at 928 Nakata Ave NW, directly to the west of the new
Madison Grove Subdivision. I read the article in today's BI Review regarding this project and the Wetland
designation on lot #8. Can you please send me a PDF file of the latest development design so I can understand
the location of this Wetland and how it will impact the lot designs.

Thanks,

Brendan Curran
206 816 208 (cell)



